
 
It has been one week since the congregational “Worship & Workshop” and we have been busy! On 
May 29, 2022, we were invited to co-create with God our sense of strategic direction, as an act of 
community, as an act of faith, by naming the kind of world we want to be a part of (the Kingdom of 
God here on earth). We came with an open mind and were willing to be moved by discussions and 

the Spirit. This meeting was for real direction, real responsibility, real learning, real action on the 
issues that we said are important to us. One of the issues that became clear was important to us was 

cleaning up the tennis courts adjacent to our parking lot. We were called to “Just Do It” and a crew 
came out to do just that – clean up! Where is God calling us to Grow. LIFE. Together. With God next?  

 
#standrewscalgary #haysboro #haysborocommunity #growinglifetogetherwithgod #GLTWG 

#standrewscalgarycongregation #worshipandworkshop #openspace #strategicdirection #community 
#kingdomofgod 

 



 

 

 
 
 



Woven into our neighbourhood, growing disciples who love like Jesus. 
  
I have discovered that I am impatient, obsessive, and can get a bit fixated on something that I like to 
do or I think should happen, which is good and bad.  It gets things done, but maybe doesn’t give 
others time to catch up!  So thank you to all who supported this endeavour with 3 days notice! 
  
The 'Just Do It' Crew had a very successful morning and got all the court areas cleaned up.There is 
just raking around the fence and a few more weeks to get rid of. 
Feel free to go and weed whack, rake, pick up garbage (especially around the outside) anytime the 
Spirit moves you! 
  
The tennis/basketball courts belong to the YMCA, the parcel of land that is up for sale belongs to the 
city - so there is a lot of opportunity here to weave ourselves into the neighbourhood if that is what the 
congregation decides.  
  
I live in Haysboro and I still volunteer with the Haysboro Community Association and I want to share 
with you a few things going on this summer that you might consider being a part of.   
  

 
  

• Collect bottle caps and other plastic lids of any size and colour for a community art project that 
will be installed in the playground on the other end of Haddon Road.  (Need by July 8th) 

• Help with the building of the new Haddon Road Playground (end of July/beginning of August).  

• Provide lunch or snacks for the Playground builders.   

• Buy the specialty beer at Bitter Sisters in July - where a portion of each bottle sold goes to the 
Playground.  Volunteer for the Casino July 2 and 3rd  

• Help out at the grand opening of the Playground late August/Early September.  
  

Lots of notice on those items - - now — what to do with the courts?? 

Thanks 

Fiona 
 
  

email fiona@swankinson.ca 

mailto:fiona@swankinson.ca


BEFORE AND AFTER 
 

 
 


